
Dear Families,

Welcome 2021! I hope everyone had a great Holiday break. Thank you to 
everyone for making our Christmas performance and community lunch special 
in this chaotic time. The children had so much fun practicing and performing 
for everyone. This month we will be learning all about Antarctica, penguins and 
snow. With it beginning to snow please make sure your child has snow pants, 
boots, a hat and gloves. We  still go outside in the snow. We are very excited to 
be welcoming Dorothy, Chloe, Lux and Aiden into our classroom. Everyone is 
very excited to meet them. I am wanting to do a community lunch once a month 
just as something fun for the children. I will have more details to come.


Thanks,

Ms. Ashley 


January Newsletter Room 2

December’s Theme’s:                                      Birthday’s:

•Antarctica                                                  Jan.21st- Noah’s 5th

•Penguins

•Snow


Classroom Needs:

A Bouquet of Flowers

Bars of Ivory soap


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

January 1st- No School- New Year’s Day

January 18th- No School- MLK day/ Human rights day
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS


